
 
 
 
12 April 2010 
 
 
Wade Morris 
Western Region 
Department of Planning 
PO Box 58 
DUBBO NSW 2830 
 
 
Dear Wade, 
 
Re: PLANNING PROPOSAL – REQUEST FOR SPOT REZONING –  
LOTS 232 & 233 DP 751152, NICHOLAS DVE, MOAMA, MURR AY 
SHIRE 
 
Reference is made to the above and your correspondence dated 1 
December 2009 requesting more information in respect to the subject 
planning proposal. 
 
The applicant has supplied the requested information which is 
provided within the attached ‘planning proposal’. 
 
This additional information should provide the justification for the 
planning proposal to proceed through the gateway determination. 
 
Should you required further information, photographs or advice please 
contact Council’s Town Planner, Liam Wilkinson on 03 58843400. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Greg Murdoch 
General Manager  
 
LW 


